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To Whom It May Concern,

I am sorry to inform you that the ARS National Convention and rose show has been postponed due to the Corona virus since it was so close to the cut off date of gatherings 

with more than 10 people as the Governor of Colorado has ordered.

The original convention date was June 17th thru the 21, 2020. The hotel Elegant’e was 

able to work with us in securing a new date of August 26th through the 30th. 2020.

We are sorry for any inconvenience the change in dates may cause you and your family.

Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help with changes that you will

need to be made due to the changes in the convention dates.

If you have already registered for the convention and will not be able to attend, please

send Pat Ploegsma an email requesting a full refund. patploegsma@hotmail.com. Pat will send you your refund in 5 to 7 business days and if you had your registration on your credit card please let her know that information.,

Regards, 

Diana Kilmer, Convention Chairman

Originalsbydiana42@verizon.net

